
 
 

 

Year 4 Weekly News 

 

We are proud of a friendly environment that promotes the PRIDE values inspired by the Olympic legacy, where everyone takes pride and is proud of their 

achievements. 

 
 
 
 

 

6th December 2019 
 

 
 

This week we have: 

 Made Greek amphorae/pots. 

 Practised our class assembly. 

 Written informative leaflets warning people about the dangers of Medusa. 

 Revised key concepts from our maths topics of measurement and multiplication/division. 

 

Next week we shall be: 

 Performing our class assembly on Thursday. 

 Revising more concepts from our topics so far this year, including place value and 

addition/subtraction. 

 Learning about the 12 Labours of Heracles. 

 

Homework 

There is a worksheet which will involve problem solving and logic, revising ‘greater than’ and ‘less than’. 

 

Further information and Key Events 

 

Our class assembly is on the 12th December at 2.30 pm. The children can wear their Greek costumes for 

this if you still have them! 

 

 

 


